
Friday 3rd November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Science Ambassadors - Year 4 to 6

This year, I would like pupils from Years 4 to 6 to apply to become a Science Ambassador. Two pupils from each class
will be selected to support the implementation of an enriching science curriculum! Science Ambassadors are expected
to be enthusiastic about science and willing to share their passion with others.

What does the role involve:

Science Ambassadors will have a number of responsibilities, such as:

- A weekly meeting with the Science Lead (Mr Smith).
- Planning and testing experiments!
- Updating the South Borough Science Display Board.
- Support Miss Nott with the distribution and organisation of science equipment.
- Planning science experiences!
- Planning activities and leading a KS1 Science Club.

Please note, pupils may be required to voluntarily miss some of their lunch play in order to complete an activity listed
above.

Please can children complete this form to apply for the role of
Science Ambassador. The form will close on Friday 10th
November. - https://forms.gle/RvQHVwJLWqFJ7C9a9

Kind Regards,

Mr Smith

Science Subject Leader
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